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From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Sent: Friday, August 01, 2008 8:47 AM 
To: Adrian Angel; Robert Flory 
Subject: RO2449 Cruise America analyses 
Adrian and Bob,
 
In reviewing the proposed scope of work for soil and groundwater analyses in the document entitled, 
“Response to Comments - Confirmation Investigation Work Plan,” dated April 23, 2008, I noted that TPH 
as motor oil analyses were not included for borings near the waste oil tank.  Since TPH as motor oil 
analysis is required to define the extent of contamination for a waste oil release, I assume this was an 
oversight in the Work Plan.  Please include TPH as motor oil analysis by EPA Method 8015 for samples 
collected in the area of the waste oil tank.
 
Regards,
 
Jerry Wickham
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA 94502
510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org
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